Cloverdale Traditional School
Weekly News

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD:

November 11 - Remembrance Day, School Closed. Lest We Forget

November 12 - Fire Drill 1:30 p.m.

November 13 - Family Fun Run (8:15 a.m. on the field, everyone welcome)

November 15 - PAC Open Gym Night (6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. in the gym, everyone welcome)

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/

SCHOOL UPDATES:

Principal’s Blog

Today our students attended our Remembrance Day Ceremony. Thank you to our choir, strings,
colour guard, and speakers for their contributions. I hope that families will have an opportunity
to participate in Remembrance Day Ceremonies in and around Victoria, or to watch on TV. Lest
We Forget.

Each day, students are asked a question during the announcements. Some teachers are using
them in their classroom and they would also be good questions to discuss at home.

Create time each day for everyone to be unplugged and to then use that time to try a new
outdoor activity, or go for a walk in the neighbourhood to observe all the changes of Fall.

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/

Coats for Kids

We are collecting warm coats (new and gently used) for our annual Coats for Kids drive. If you
have a coat to donate, please place it in the large box in front of the office. If your child is in
need of a winter coat through this program please email sjost@sd61.bc.ca.
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1000 x 5

3 books + 1 gift! Help top last year’s drive of 4000 books. This is the third year of the three
book challenge. As we head into the holiday season, many families appreciate a bit of help with
gifts, Every month 1000x5 pops 3000 books into 1000 gift bags, three books for each receiving
child. If you have books to donate, please do so to the pink bin in the school office.

Free Field Hockey Trial

Victoria Junior Field Hockey League is hosting our annual Come Try the Game Free session at
UVic water turf (right beside CARSA) on Sunday, November 24th, 2019 from 3:30 - 4:30pm. If
your child is between the age of 5-18, and would like to try a new sport for FREE we look forward
to seeing you. Please feel free to bring a friend as well.

Please bring shin pads and mouth guards if you have them. Sticks, balls, coaching and fun will be
provided. Sign up at the link below.
http://vijfha.victoriajuniorfieldhockey.ca/clubs/393/announcements/2126245-Come-Try-it-FREE-
Day-November-24th-2019-3-30pm-4-30pm

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and
after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/
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